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DCBOE Announces Date for Random Selection of Precincts, Contests 
for Public Manual Audit of 2024 General Election 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – The District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) announces that 
the random selection of precincts and contests that will be audited for the November 5, 
2024 General Election will take place on Friday, October 11, 2024 at 10:30 am.  
 
Members of the public can view the random selection virtually by registering for the Zoom 
webinar using this link: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_GCpDc7_JTHevWRQ36H3Jng 
 
After registering, information on how to join the webinar online or by phone will be provided 
via confirmation email.  
 
The list of precincts and contests selected for audit will be posted on DCBOE’s website once 
the selections have been made.  
 
DCBOE completes an audit after each election before certifying the results of the election. 
The November 5, 2024 General Election audit is tentatively scheduled to begin on Friday, 
November 22, 2024 at 12:00 pm after all ballots have been tabulated. It will proceed until 
completed. 
 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of 
Columbia Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and 

voter registration. 
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